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17/11/2018  09:58:282018/4365/P COMMNT Ruth Barr I have objections to the planning application which has been made by 21 St Marks Crescent.  

My main concern is that the application for the rear extension is overbuilding in this street.  This is because I 

understand that the application is for both an additional storey and a full width extension across the entire 

basement.

As someone who lives in a property on the same side of the street, I am also concerned about the impact that 

this proposed increase in the size and width of the rear extension will have on the rear aspects of the 

properties and, in particular, how the proposed glazing and roof lighting installation will affect the gardens 

more generally.
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